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No. 040-22 

 

 
TRACO POWER TOP 200C Series 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Additional insulation foil 

 

As a precautionary measure, a new insulation foil will be added between the chassis and the 

underside of the PCB to provide additional clearance. Change classification: minor 

 

Timeline: 

The product change is proposed to be implemented till production date: January 2023 (or later).  

 

Change details: 

It is an additional insulation barrier in case customers using screws with long thread length. 

However, this foil does not allow customers to use screws longer than specified in the datasheet 

(max. screw penetration: 4.0mm). The modification does not have an impact on current product 

features specified in the datasheet. 

 

 

Additional Information:  

Further documentation to this series can be found on our product website: TOP 200C. 

For additional technical support, visit our service portal: https://www.tracoserviceportal.com/ or 

contact your sales point at TRACO. 

 

 

 

 

Andreas Flühler 

Head of Technical Services 
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